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September 24, 2020 
 
New Day Farming LLC 
Heather Shymanski 
2360 Cari Court 
Huntingtown, MD  20639 
 
Reference:  PA Hemp Permit #42-000529 
 
Dear Ms. Shymanski, 
 
The PA Department of Agriculture received laboratory analysis from Botanacor Laboratories on 
9/11/2020 for the following hemp lot(s) from your permitted growing location:   
 
 Lot # 42-000529-01:  Hemp Variety - Suver Haze 
 Lot # 42-000529-02:  Hemp Variety - Hawaiian Haze 

 
Results:  

Lot # 42-000529-01:  Meets compliance 
Lot # 42-000529-02:  Meets compliance 

 
The analysis shows that the above Hemp Lot(s) returned a Total THC % of below the 0.3% 
compliance limit, therefore you can proceed as planned with moving, processing and marketing the 
compliant hemp lot crop(s). Please maintain this letter for your required records, as specified in the 
PA Hemp General Permit. 
 
Cordially, 
 

 
 
Sarah Pickel 
Hemp Program Coordinator 
P:  717-772-5227 
E:  spickel@pa.gov  
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September 24, 2020 
 
New Day Farming LLC 
Heather Shymanski 
2360 Cari Court 
Huntingtown, MD  20639 
 
Reference:  PA Hemp Permit #42-000529 
 
Dear Ms. Shymanski, 
 
The PA Department of Agriculture received laboratory analysis from Keystone State Testing on 
9/10/2020 for the following hemp lot(s) from your permitted growing location:   
 
 Lot # 42-000529-03:  Hemp Variety - Sour Lifter 

Lot # 42-000529-04:  Hemp Variety - Sour Space Candy 
 

Results:  
Lot # 42-000529-03:  Meets compliance 
Lot # 42-000529-04:  Meets compliance 

 
The analysis shows that the above Hemp Lot(s) returned a Total THC % of below the 0.3% 
compliance limit, therefore you can proceed as planned with moving, processing and marketing the 
compliant hemp lot crop(s). Please maintain this letter for your required records, as specified in the 
PA Hemp General Permit. 
 
Cordially, 
 

 
 
Sarah Pickel 
Hemp Program Coordinator 
P:  717-772-5227 
E:  spickel@pa.gov  
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October 29, 2020 
 
New Day Farming LLC 
Heather Shymanski 
2360 Cari Court 
Huntingtown, MD  20639 
 
Reference:  PA Hemp Permit #42-000529 
 
Dear Ms. Shymanski, 
 
The PA Department of Agriculture received laboratory analysis from Botanacor Laboratories on 
10/12/2020 for the following hemp lot(s) from your permitted growing location:   
 
 Lot # 42-000529-05:  Hemp Variety – White CBG 

 
Results:  

Lot # 42-000529-051:  Meets compliance 
 
The analysis shows that the above Hemp Lot(s) returned a Total THC % of below the 0.3% 
compliance limit, therefore you can proceed as planned with moving, processing and marketing the 
compliant hemp lot crop(s). Please maintain this letter for your required records, as specified in the 
PA Hemp General Permit. 
 
Cordially, 
 

 
 
Sarah Pickel 
Hemp Program Coordinator 
P:  717-772-5227 
E:  spickel@pa.gov  
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